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To Our Partners in the Community: 

 

St. David’s Episcopal Church and Preschool will hold our St. David’s Celtic Celebration on Saturday, March 

17th, 2018.  This fundraiser directly benefits the children of our preschool, as 100% of proceeds go directly to 

our educational programs.  Last year over 250 people attended, and over 75 businesses contributed to its 

success.  This year, we would like to ask you to consider a contribution. 

 

St. David’s Preschool has been providing excellence in early childhood education for over twenty-eight years!  

We also have a long history of reaching out with love and compassion, and advocating for social justice.  Over 

fifty families per year count on St. David’s Preschool for their children’s early childhood education.  We also 

award scholarships to several families each year to provide an early childhood educational foundation to 

children, who might otherwise be without.  

 

Please consider donating goods or services from your business to be utilized at our event as opportunity 

drawing or silent auction prizes or being a Sponsor for a game booth, activity or entertainment at our family 

focused St. David’s Celtic Celebration.   

 

 $100 Sprout……Signage at Activity Booth on the Day of Festival & Business Name in marketing materials. 

 

 $250 Seedling…. Signage at Activity Booth & Business Name & Logo in marketing materials & Social 

Media. 

 

 $500 Growing Tree…Sponsorship of Major Entertainment or Activity, Business Name & Logo in all 

Marketing Materials, Social Media and listing on Donor Plaque.  

 

To confirm your donation, please call or email us at preschool@saintdavidschurch.com with a description of the 

item and to arrange pick up of the gift.  St. David’s Episcopal Church & Preschool is a 501c3 non-profit 

corporation and all gifts are tax-exempt (Tax ID number is 95-2814358).   

 

Your generosity will be acknowledged in promotional materials, and at the event.  But even more so, you will 

have the satisfaction of knowing that your gifts helped strengthen the education of the children of San Diego.   

 

 

Faithfully, 

 

 

Karen D. Garcia, M.A. 

Preschool Director 
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